
Presidents Message  
Hello, welcome back form what I hope was a wonderful winter break. Now that we are 
moving on to the next part of the school year we have some fun activities coming up. If you 
do not currently get the occasional email update from the PTO and would like to, simply 
email us at baylakepto@gmail.com.  This email will inform you about upcoming events and 
volunteer opportunities.  

To become Additions 
approved, please 

visit https://
ocps.samaritan.com 

PTO Meetings 
Every 2nd Tuesday 

of the month at 
6:30pm in the 

library. Everyone is 
welcome.  
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Calendar of Events  

       

 

February   
7th  Father/Son Night   
11th PTO Meeting 6:30pm 
13th Bundt cakes will go home  
19th Spirit Night at McDonalds 5-8pm  
24th Spirit Night at Gator’s Dockside 5-9pm 

      
     

January   
10th - 24th Valentines Bundt Cakes 
fundraiser. 
14th PTO Meeting 6:30pm 
15th Spirit Night at McDonald’s 5-8pm 
24th Multicultural Night (Food Trucks)    

www.baylakepto.org

March    
2nd Read-A-Thon Kicks off  
3rd-12th Book Fair   
4th Spring Pictures  
10th PTO Meeting 6:30pm 
11th Spirit Night at McDonalds 5-8pm  
12th Kick off to spring Food Truck Night  
27th Mother/ Daughter Paint Night  
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